
Nancy Anderson
Cumberland 
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Senator Carney, Representative Kuhn and Members of the Judiciary Committee,
I am Nancy Anderson, a grandmother from Cumberland, Maine and I’m writing in 
opposition to all the bills coming before the committee on May 8.  I urge you to not 
let an unkind national political agenda interfere with our rights here in Maine.  Our 
Human Rights Act adopted protections for gender identity in 2005.  Threatening to 
strip Maine’s federal funding for protecting trans people is federal overreach.  Please 
don’t encourage further attacks on our civil rights by giving into bullying tactics.
I am closely related to two trans individuals and want them to have the protections I
have been afforded throughout my life.
Thank you for your consideration, Nancy C. Anderson 


